
Black Point Beach Club Association
Board of Governors

Regular Meeting Cancellation

The March 26th, 2020 BPBCA Board of Governors regular meeting which was scheduled for 6:00
p.m. at the Black Point Beach Clubhouse located at 6 Sunset Avenue, Niantic, is hereby cancelled
in order to support the practice of social distancing and the health of our communlty. Please take
care of yourselves and follow CDG recommended procedures.


